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Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
Tomorrow will see the school hold its annual Athletics Carnival. Please note that students will 
finish school between 11.30am and 12.00pm on this day and return at 3.45pm ready for the 
twilight program that begins at 4.00pm. From 5.30pm, after they have finished their races, LIPS 
students and their parents are free to stay for a BBQ dinner provided by the school. 
 
Due to safety reasons all children must wear shoes when competing. We will make our best 
effort to ensure there are no sharp objects on the oval; however, this cannot be guaranteed and 
therefore the safest option is for all children to be wearing suitable shoes. A big thankyou to 
Miss Collins for organising the day. 
 
Term 2 finishes this Thursday. Student Reports will also be sent home on Thursday. It has been 
a very busy term, and recognition must be given to the LIPS staff, who have the children’s best 
learning and interests at heart, and work tirelessly for excellent outcomes. Thanks also to the 
P&W for their support of the school throughout the term. School resumes for Term 3 on 
Monday the 17th July. 
 

 

Congratulations Week 10 
Principal’s Award Winners! 

 
 
 
Killian Karaut – Year 5 
 
Tom Patterson-Kane – Prep 
 
Eston Brunskill – Year 3 
 
Michael Mullumby – Kindy 
 
Caitlin Perkins – Year 6 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

      Week 10 Term 2 2017  

 

 

 



Term Planner 
The Term 3 Parent planner is attached to this week’s Toksave. Other events will be added as they 
come up. 
 

TERM 3 PE  

During Term Three, all PE classes will be participating in Swimming and Water Safety classes during their 

allocated PE time. Can students please come prepared with appropriate swimming attire, towels, underwear 

and sunscreen? 
 
 

Year 1/2 performed a very entertaining skit on creatures of the sea! 
Well done, Mrs Neale and Year 1/2 Arts students! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Independence Day / 20th Anniversary 
The 2017 Independence Day Committee is looking for volunteers to teach our children traditional PNG dances. 

If you are interested to teach or know of someone who may be interested to teach our children in Term 3, please 

contact Rose at the front office during school days or else please feel free to attend the next Committee meeting 

on Sat 1st July @1pm at the school undercover area. 

Date Claimer: This Year’s Golden Orchid Ball will be held on Saturday the 19th August. 
The theme is “A Night on the Oriental Express.” 
 
End of Term  
Please note that the last day of Term 2 is THURSDAY JUNE 22. 
 

 

Regards, 

Greg Neville 

 

 



Thanks to Angie Smart for volunteering her time to speak to the 

children about healthy eating choices! 


